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1625 N. French Drive

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Chris Williams, Dist. Supervisor

Dear Mr. Williams:

XTO Energy Inc. received a “NOTICE OF VIOLATION AND SHUT-IN DIRECTIVE” on October 17, 2005
regarding the following well:
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Repair of this Injector and Return to Production was begun on November 11, 2005. From that date to December 6,

2005, attempts were made to isolate the leaks in the casing and repair. However this effort has been without
success.

An AFE to run a liner has been issued to complete this well. This requires partner approval and may take some
time. Attached is a copy of the Morning Reports on this well to date.

XTO Energy requests an extension to continue with this work over, to put in a liner and return well to injection
as soon as all requirements are obtained.

Regarding the other well in violation on the same letter:
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XTO’S Representative, Guy Pearce visited with Sylvia Dickie and Speedy Gonzales at the OCD on November 11,

2005. He filed a C-103 and a chart for this well and was given clearance.

M. L /Regulatory Analyst
432- 620 6
E-mail: l_marr@xtoenergy.com

Respectfully submitted this date of December 19, 2005.
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